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July 8, 2008

Honorable President Stephanie Rawlings-Blake
Members of the City Council

Baltimore City Council
100 N. Holliday Street
Baltimore, Maryland 21202

RE:  Council Bill # 08-0130
City Property- Naming the Clubhouse at Forest Park Golf Course to
be the Rawlings-Fulton Clubhouse

Dear President Rawlings-Blake:

The Department of Recreation and Parks has reviewed City Council Bill No. 08-0130
which is for the purpose of naming the clubhouse at Forest Park Golf Course, located
near the southeast corner of Block 8393, Lot 008, 120 feet north of the intersection of
Forest Park Avenue and Hillsdale Road, to be the Rawlings-Fulton Clubhouse.

This bill will name the clubhouse at 2900 Hillsdale Road, located inside the Forest Park
Golf Course, to the Rawlings-Fulton Clubhouse. The naming will honor the late Howard

Peters Rawlings and Tony Edward Fulton; both were elected officials who represented
the 40" legislative district.

The Department of Recreation and Parks supports Council Bill #08-0130.
Respectfull
anda-S. Durden, Acting Director
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cc: Angela Gibson, Legislative Liaison to the City Council
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